
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/23/2015 9:37:49 AM

Subject: FW: State Fire Marshal - Holiday Safety Tips
Attachments: Seasonal Holiday Safety - Copy.docx

From: Lesia Kudelka
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 9:37:40 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Symmes, Brian; Agency Info,
Subject: FW: State Fire Marshal - Holiday Safety Tips

This went out to all media a few minutes ago.
From: Lesia Kudelka
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2015 9:15 AM
To: Lesia Kudelka
Subject: State Fire Marshal - Holiday Safety Tips

Please see attached news release on holiday safety from SC State Fire Marshal Bert Polk. Let me know if you have 
questions.

Have a wonderful holiday!

Lesia Shannon Kudelka
Communications Director and Ombudsman
S.C. Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation
110 Centerview Drive, Columbia, S.C. 29210
Telephone: 803.896.4376
Fax: 803.896.4515

Twitter: SCDLLR@SCDLLR 
lesia.kudelka@llr.sc.gov 
www.llronline.com

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and confidential information intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail message, 
including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone 
and return the original e-mail message, including attachments, to LLR Communications Office, Post Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 
29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
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